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I am in opposition to HB 2995. This a ridiculous bill to spend our taxpayers dollars on 

people who were never slaves. Nor did my ancestors own slaves.  How unfair that 

Oregon would waste taxpayers dollars so a certain race doesn’t have to work. What 

about the Chinese slaves that worked on our railroads? 


